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Moray Lifeline and Community Alarm Service

Information for Community Alarm Users with a BT Landline

You will know that your community alarm needs to be plugged in to a working telephone landline to be able to raise an alarm.

We are aware that BT offer a free Priority Fault Repair Scheme, which may be of interest to some people with a BT landline.  If you qualify and register with the scheme, BT will deal with any faults relating to your telephone as soon as possible, day or night, every day of the year, including Christmas Day.  
This is not part of the Moray Lifeline service and is provided directly by BT.
The scheme is not automatically available to community alarm users so you will need to meet their criteria and register directly with BT on an individual basis if you are interested in this. 
To find out more details about the BT scheme and to request a copy of their booklet and application form, telephone 0800 800 150.  
You can also go to the BT website (www.bt.com) - go to http://www.bt.com/includingyou/help-support-repairs-faults-tracking.html
